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Next Village Meeting will be on Tuesday, April 18, 2017, 8 PM, in the Community Lounge, NCC 
Christian Church.  
 
Agenda Highlights: 

• Nominating Committee 
• FY 2018 Operating Budget 
• Washington Gas Ordinance 

 
Permits:  
 
 
ANNUAL MEETING:  The Annual Meeting of the Village is scheduled for Tuesday, May 2  in the 
Community Lounge, North Chevy Chase Christian Church at 8:00 PM.  The Property and Personal 
Property Tax rates will be up for approval, as well as election of Officers.  The Annual Meeting will be 
preceded by a short business meeting at 7:30 PM. 
 
Nominating Committee:  The Village has appointed a Nominating Committee. The members are Brigitte 
Akalovsky and Bill Lenzing.  Two seats on the Village Council and one on the Fire Board will expire this 
year.  There is also a second unfilled position on the Fire Board.  Any qualified Village voter interested in 
serving or recommending someone to serve may contact a member of the Committee or the Village Office. 
 
 
Village Elections:  Village residents who are eligible to vote in Montgomery County elections are 
automatically eligible to vote in Village elections.  Voters who have registered with the County need not re-
register to vote in the Village election.  Residents who have not registered will need to show proof of 
residence to vote.  Absentee ballots are available by calling the Village Office by April 25th. 
 
 
 Village Permits:  Village permits are required for additions or alterations to existing structures, dumpsters 
and new construction as well as for the replacement or erection of fences.  Please refer to the Village 
regulations for details and contact the Village Office 301-654-7084 with any questions. Permit forms are 
available from the Village office or on the Village website. 
 
 
TAX TIME:    Don’t forget to include the Village as your “city” at the top  of your State Tax Return.   The 
Village has learned that, from 2010 to 2014, the Village has been “shorted” in the State Comptroller's 
Office by over $53,000 in funds that were sent to other jurisdictions in error.   This has been corrected, but 
we need to remain careful in the future to insure that we receive  the revenue that we are entitled to,   



 

 

   
 
BULK TRASH PICKUP:     Bulk trash pick up will be Saturday, June 17th. 
  
 
2018Budget:    The Annual Budget for Fiscal year 2018 will be presented and voted on by the Village 
Council at the April meeting.  The Council welcomes questions, comments and suggestions from Village 
residents prior to the meeting.  The final approved budget will be sent to residents on ListServ and the new 
Village Website  upon approval by the Council. For more information, please call the Village Office or any 
of the Council members.  See Page 4 for details of the Budget.      
 
 
MVA on Wheels:  The MVA mobile office will be at the Friendship Heights Village Center between 10 
AM and 2 PM on the following dates during the first half of 2017.  
  
April 24 May 22 June 19 
 
 
NEIGHBORHOOD-WIDE YARD SALE:   See the flier on Page 3  for details of the sale  on Saturday, 
April 29th  from 9 to 1. 
 
 
NEW VILLAGE WEBSITE:    The Village of North Chevy Chase is happy to announce its new website, 
www.northchevychase.org.  Check it out and please give us feedback.  Sign up for automatic alerts for 
meeting agendas, new building permit applications as well as other vital Village Council business and 
News and Notices posted about the Village and local events.  Please note that the Village Council and 
Village Manager have new email addresses.  (See website). 
 
We are gathering contact information for the new online directory which will be in a password-protected 
portion of the website.  A Village Council member will be coming to your door for your contact 
information.  Please note that you can opt out of the online directory, but we will still need your 
information for a printed version of the directory, that will be provided upon request.  Please make sure to 
tell the Village Council member if you want to opt out of either or both of the directories. 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 


